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Government of India
Ministry of Health and Family Welfare
(Department of Health & Family Welfare)
ok
Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi.
Dated the 31st May, 2017
To
The Principal/Dean,
Rural Medical College,
Rahata, Ahmednagar district, Loni,
Maharashtra 413736.

Subject: Renewal of permission for admission of 2™ Batch of MBBS students against increased
intake from 125-200 at Rural Medical College, Loni for the academic year 2017-18.

Sir/Madam,

| am directed to refer to the letter dated 16.01.2017 of MCI (copy enclosed) thereby
recommending to the Central Government not to renew the permission for admission of 2nd
batch of MBBS students against the increased intake from 125-200 at Rural Medical College,
Loni for the academic year 2017-18 and to say that the Central Government has decided to
accept the recommendation of MCI.

2. You are therefore, directed NOT to admit any student in MBBS course against the
increased intake for the academic year 2017-18. Admission in next batch for the year 2018-19
will be made only after the permission of the Central Government.

3. Any admission made in this regard would be treated as irregular and action will be taken
as per the provisions of the IMC Act, 1956 and Regulations made thereunder.

Yours faithfully,

=0 v
(D V K Rao)
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India
Telefax: 011-2306 1120
Copy to:
I. The Secretary, Medical Education Department, Govt. of Maharashtra, Mantralaya,
Mumbai, Maharashtra.
2. The Secretary, Medical Council of India, Pocket-14, Sector-8, Dwarka, New Delhi-75.
3. The Registrar, Pravara Institute of Medical Sciences (Deemed University), Loni,
Maharashtra.
4. The Director, Medical Education, Government of Maharashtra, Mumbai.
The ADG (ME), Dte.GHS, Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi
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